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Dear Amon: 

P. 0. BOX 189 

BOSTON, MASS. 

Nov. 6, 1936 

Thanks very much for the note you 
took the trouble to write from Guam. 

I am glad you have found out where 
it is. As a stamp collector, I have been familiar 
with it ever since the United States took it over. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
F'ort Worth , Texas 

Yours truly, 

~ 
Chas. H. Taylor 


